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17.0 WASTEWATER DISPOSAL 

17.1 Introduction 
This section discusses wastewater disposal for the NECEC Project’s facilities. None of the NECEC 

Project’s transmission line segments will require wastewater disposal facilities. There are no wastewater 

facilities or wastewater holding tanks proposed at the new Merrill Road Converter Station or the new 

Fickett Road Substation. Existing on-site wastewater disposal systems will continue to be used at the 

Coopers Mills, Larrabee Road, Raven Farm, and Surowiec substations. There are no wastewater holding 

tanks at Maine Yankee or Crowley’s substations. 


